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WIRE TRANSFER WARNING AND NOTICE 

 

To Our Present and Future Customers: 

 

Please be aware! Online banking fraud is on the rise. If you receive an 
email containing WIRE TRANSFER INSTRUCTIONS which differ 
from those stated on your Invoice from us, call us immediately to verify 
the information prior to sending funds. 

 

Due to increased fraud, customers should confirm all wiring instructions 
by phone directly with our Office before transferring funds. If you call us 
first, we can confirm that you have the correct and valid wiring 
instructions by having you read such back to us from your Invoice. 

 

WARNING! WIRE FRAUD ADVISORY: Wire fraud and email 
spoofing, hacking and phishing attacks are on the increase! If you have a 
pending transaction with us and you receive an email containing Wire 
Transfer Instructions, DO NOT RESPOND TO THE EMAIL! Instead, 
call our Office immediately, using our previously known contact 
information and NOT information provided in the email, to verify the 
information prior to sending funds. 


